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Representative Christine Hunschofsky to Host FLOW Event
 
TALLAHASSEE, Fla. - State Representative Christine Hunschofsky (D-
Parkland) is proud to announce that her office has partnered with the City of
Parkland and Florida Highway Safety and Motor Vehicles (FLHSMV) for a mobile
office event at the Parkland Amphitheater located at Pine Trails Park, 10555 Trails
End, Parkland, Wednesday, March 1, 2023, from 10 am to noon.
 
FLHSMV's Florida Licensing on Wheels (FLOW) program will join Representative
Hunschofsky's Mobile Office to bring motorist services directly to the community.
The following services will be offered and available to any Florida resident who pre-
registers:

Change from out of state driver’s license to Florida license
Renewals
Duplicates for lost or stolen license
Address/name changes
ID cards
Reinstatements
Emergency Contact Information registration
Vehicle registration renewal
New/Renewed disabled parking placard

 
Please note that no written or driving tests are given from mobile units. Additionally,
Representative Hunschofsky’s office will be available to meet with residents.
 
Please check here for licensing and proof of identity requirements: What to Bring -
Florida Department of Highway Safety and Motor Vehicles (flhsmv.gov) FLOW
appointments must be made in advance. To book an appointment or for more
information, email HD095@myfloridahouse.gov or call Representative
Hunschofsky’s District Office at 954-956-5600.
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